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A reminder that I need your race entries for the following 2 races by no later than September
15th.

ESSEX XC Relays Saturday 2nd October (details below) – So far just 6 entries

Chingford League Saturday 18th September (details below) – So far just 3 entries for Hog Hill
and 1 person who has indicated that they would like to take part in the series (if you can’t run
Hog Hill but think you will take part in the series, then you need to pre enter for a race
number)

Essex XC Relays. Saturday 2nd October

The Essex XC Relays will take place on Saturday 2nd October and will be hosted by Billericay
Striders at Weald Country Park, Brentwood, CM14 5QS.

The timings of this year’s races will be slightly different to normal as the park is used for
Parkrun in the morning. We have use of the venue from midday to 5pm and therefore the
races will be at the following times:
Race 1 – U13, U15, U17 Girls – 1pm
Race 2 – U13, U15, U17 Boys – 2pm
Race 3 – senior men, women and mixed teams – 3pm.

Chingford League Saturday 18th September

Hog Hill Sat 18th Sept
U11/13 at 12.45
Senior Women (+U15/17) at 1pm
Senior Men at 1.40pm.

Regards
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